2A workshops / support

Workshops/ individual support will be given as needed
2A Translation workshop should be compulsory and students are normally timetabled with it but this year this is not possible, and I will discuss with students when it will be appropriate for them to stay after college. Hopefully I can still run this course. Students have certainly benefit from it in the past. 
